
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

O T T A W A 
October 3, 2015 
 
 
 
Diane Rodgers 
Project Coordinator & Board President 
BullyFreeBC Society 
 
Email: info@bullyfreebc.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Rodgers, 
 
Thank you for writing and for allowing us this opportunity to reaffirm our commitment to 
workplace health and safety, including protection from workplace bullying and 
harassment. 
 
Canadian workers, including those governed by federal legislation, should be protected 
from bullying and harassment at the workplace. That’s why the New Democratic Party 
(NDP) of Canada brought forward Bill C-348, the Workplace Psychological Harassment 
Prevention Act to amend the Canada Labour Code. 
 
An NDP government lead by Tom Mulcair would extend full workplace health and safety 
protections to workers under federal jurisdiction. The NDP would commit to reviewing 
and re-opening the Canada Labour Code in a tripartite manner to ensure these 
protections are in place. 
 
Thank you for your active support for this important issue. 
 
Regards,  
 
New Democratic Party of Canada 
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